
We want our school to be a place where we are 

safe: to learn, have fun and work hard. A place 

where we are kind and mindful of everyone and 

have positive attitudes for our bright futures. 
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Principal’s Message 

Welcome back! 
A very warm welcome to the new parents 
and families who have just joined our 
community in F1 or F2. 
I hope that you had a fabulous summer and 
are now raring to go! 
What a wonderful start to the new term 
and the new academic year! Already the 
children have settled well into the routines 
and daily life of school – thank you for 
making sure that they arrive on time to 
school and are dressed smartly in their 
uniforms- it makes me very proud to see 
them looking so ready for learning. 
In this first edition of the Purple Post this 
term, you‘ll find lots of dates for your 
diaries to help you plan over the coming 
term. You can also check out our website 
and on Twitter- the address is above to 
make sure you don’t miss important 
information. 
I look forward to seeing you in school or in 
the playground most mornings. 
 
Liz Latham 

School Meals 

Just a little reminder that school 

meals for year 3 and upwards need to 

be paid for in advance as they no 

longer qualify for the infant school 

meals. 

 

Fruity!  
As you know, we serve 
healthy fruit snacks every 
playtime in ‘fruit club’. Each 
day we have a range of 

delicious fruit available in the main playground: 
apples, oranges, bananas and grapes are all 
available for 25p each. A box of raisins is priced at 
10p. 
 

Class Collection list. 
The health, safety and welfare of the children is of 
paramount importance. Please make sure that 
you have updated your child’s new teacher with 
any changes to the ‘collection list’. This list is 
essential in making sure that we know who is 
able to collect your child at the end of the day so 
it is crucial that it is up to date.  
Thank you 

 

New! Free!  
Why join a gym or pay 
for expensive exercise 
classes when you can get them for free?! We 
are starting new exercise sessions for parents 
with our Sports Coach Mr Gordon. Suitable 
for all ages and abilities. See the back of this 
newsletter for more information!  
 

Dates for your diaries:  
(Assembly dates will be on next issue) 
 
School Council Elections  7th September 
NSPCC Assemblies   12th September 
Yr 5 Trip to Hunstanton  12th September 
Roald Dahl Dress Up day  13th September 
Yr2 Trip to Tropical Bird land 19th September  
Macmillan Coffee Afternoon 29th September  
Parent Open Topic Afternoon 5th October 
Parent Evening    11th October 
Parent Evening   12th October 

Family learning will start on the 15th 
September. Further info will follow shortly. 
 

Just a reminder that the academy office 
opening hours are between 8am and 4pm to 

deal with any queries that you may have. 
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